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Part of 

 Year 1 

Homework Challenge – Autumn Term 2, 2020 
 
We would like children to select at least one of the homework challenges below for this term, however children can do as many as they 

wish. This will continue to be run alongside the regular reading, spellings, maths and English homework that are set.  

 

English – Information  

Find out 4 facts about Father 

Christmas. 

Create your own information sheet.   

Don’t forget to use a title and 

subheadings (ie, What does he like 

to wear?’. ‘Where does he live?’ 

etc).  You will need to add a picture 

or two! 

Don’t forget to use capital letters 

and full stops. 

Science – Animals and their 

needs 

Draw a picture of a carnivore, 

herbivore and omnivore.  Write a 

sentence about each of your 

animals. 

You could write about which group 

of the animal kingdom your 

animals belong to.  (Are they a fish, 

mammal, amphibian, reptile or 

bird? 

PSHE – Celebrating Difference 

 

Draw a picture of a friend. 

What qualities and behaviours 

make your friend the same as you. 

Write them around your picture. 

 
In a different coloured pencil, write 

what qualities and behaviours make 

your friend different from you. 

Maths – 

Make a model out of 3D shapes.  

Take a photo of it and draw a 

picture.  Can you name the shapes 

that you used?  Write a list of what 

3D shapes you used to make your 

model. 

RE – The Christmas story 

 

Draw a picture and write a sentence 

to say what gift you would take to 

Baby Jesus and why. 

History – King’s , Queens and 

Leaders 

 

Draw a picture of Queen 

Elizabeth II and write some 

sentences about what you 

have learned about her. 

 
 

The challenge work is due in on Friday 11h December.   

 

The children will have their ‘Homework Challenge book’ to record their homework in if they wish. However, depending on the option 

they choose, the children may choose to record their homework in a different way that doesn’t involve using their homework book.  

 

 


